
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 4/10/2011 1:10:17 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Hydro Testing Letter to Kirk Johnson

Paul,
Sorry to bother you over the weekend, but our pipeline operators are worried about staying on track to 
complete hydro-testing of all 152 miles of San Bruno-like pipe this year. There's a concern (after seeing 
Julie's letter) that staff may not want us to proceed with testing in all instances. At the same time, 
we're worried that testing may be incorporated into the compliance plan after tomorrow's hearing. Any 
advice on how to proceed?

Preparation of a response to Julie's letter in progress.
Tom
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